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Welcome back and welcome to another year with – Mr R and the team. We hope you have all had a well-

deserved break and are prepared for the year ahead. There are lots of exciting learning experiences and we 

hope you enjoy them all. Although Year 6 is a hard year it is also a fun and enjoyable one, with lots of trips.  

English. 

  

Maths 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why is South America in the News? 

 
What would a journey through the body look like? 

 

Guided Reading. 

 
How can you help? 

 
Thank you for your continued support and if you 

have any questions about your child’s learning or 

progress, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Mr Robinshaw, Miss McGrail and Mrs Healy.  


